Thumb Injury Results in $2,100 Fine

A worker’s thumb was injured when it was caught in a drilling rig. As a result,
the employer pleaded guilty to failing to take reasonable care to protect the

health and safety of workers and was fined $2,100 [Brad J. Dunlop, Govt. News
Release, April 27, 2016].


https://ohsinsider.com/thumb-injury-results-2100-fine/

